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June 12, 2020 
  
Chatham County, GA (June 12, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department is on the scene 
of heavy street flooding in Georgetown. 
 
Officers and the department’s high-water vehicles are standing by in the Knightsbridge area. 
Strong storms and heavy afternoon rains have caused water to cover the street in some areas. 
No rescues have been needed, but our officers and high-water vehicles are there in case that 
becomes necessary. 
 
People living in the area are advised to stay home and not venture out. Those who are not at 
home right now, but need to return, will be directed by officers on the scene about how to 
safely do so. 
 
Everyone is urged to use caution, and to remember that it is never safe to drive through 
standing water. 
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